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From: Byrne Chapman
To: Transportation Commission; Wehelie, Nasra H; Byrne Chapman
Subject: City of Madison Speed Reduction
Date: Monday, May 10, 2021 5:32:08 PM

I recently became aware of the Mayor's proposal to reduce the speed limits on Madison
streets.
 
I am opposed to this change.  I would suggest that it would be more valuable to look at the
root causes of accidents where injury occurs and focus on addressing them.
 
Please let me know how we can ensure that this change is not made.
 
Thank you for your consideration.

Byrne Chapman
608.514.2866
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